


the material to be completed and the new procedure brought to the department for 
approval by 1 July 2018.  

2. The Reviewers noted differences in assessment on the best format for 
Comprehensive examinations for doctoral students among interviewed faculty. To improve 
on assessment processes, the Graduate Chair will evaluate and potentially revisit the 
Comprehensive Examination process for Ph.D. students. The timeline for implementation is 
the 2018-2019 academic year. 

3. The Reviewers noted there was concern among students regarding the 
effectiveness on the design of the department website to relay information on supervisors’ 
areas of research. This is crucially important for both new and prospective student 
recruitment. The department proposes update and improvement of its website to facilitate 



Improve integration and 
active participation of all 
graduate students from 
one and off campus 
locations 

Grad Chair None September 1, 2019 

 


